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Representative Pocan:

This is a preliminary draft.  Please review it carefully to ensure it is consistent with
your intent. Note that I have made some modifications to the language of the
Pennsylvania legislation to enhance clarity and readability.

Also note that the draft incorporates some language that seems vague.  This includes
language from the Pennsylvania legislation referring to a right “by virtue of use or
operation” to perform under a certain name and language referring to an “affiliation”
with a recording group.
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